
URGENT ANNOUNCEMENT 

ACİL DUYURU 

For NEPHAR 390 and 491 Pharmacy Practices 

 

1. Scheduled Exams for NEPHAR 390 and 491 Pharmacy Practice (for all 

students) on the day NOVEMBER 06, 2021, on Saturday, have been 

CANCELLED OUT.  

 

2. Student’s Pharmacy Practice evaluation will be conducted by using 

“Pharmacist’s Evaluation Form and Student’s Pharmacy Practice Report” 

by the Pharmacy Practice Committee. 

 

3. Only in person submitted Pharmacy Practice Forms and Reports will 

be evaluated. For the submission of all documents, there will be no time 

limitation until the end of Spring Term 2022. 

        

 

         DEAN 

Posted: October 28, 2021 

 


